
 

 

 

12 March 2024 
 
BUGS SAFARI 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Next half term, the children are going to be learning all about insects and creatures in our ‘Bugs, Bugs, 
Bugs’ topic. We are going to be looking at different insects, their features and how we can care for living 
things. As you know, we love to provide the children with engaging and hands on experiences to bring their 
learning to life.  
 
We are delighted to have arranged for the children in Nursery to have not one but TWO amazing 
experiences. One is a ‘Butterfly Hatching Programme’ and the other is a ‘Bug Workshop’!  We will have a 
delivery of eggs which will hopefully hatch into caterpillars and we can observe how they metamorphize 
into beautiful butterflies. For our bug workshop, we are expecting Sam’s Safari’s to bring in some amazing 
creatures for us to handle and learn about! We are certain the children are going to be amazed and 
intrigued by their new little classroom friends and they will learn so much about how to care for living 
things and watch them grow and change.  
 
We are asking for a contribution of £7.95 per child to enable us to have these two experiences in school 
which is payable via ParentPay. We are asking for contributions to be paid by Monday 15th April. 
If you are unable to contribute the full amount then please donate whatever you can to help us pay for this 
experience. Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough contributions, we may be required to cancel the 
activities.  
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Watts & Mrs Stringfellow 
Nursery Class Teachers 


